

Dear Retiree.

On behalf of the MCREA Board of Directors, Congratulations on your retirement!

MCREA represents retirees before the County Executive, County Council, Office of Human Resources and the Montgomery County Employee Retirement Plans on issues related to your health benefits and retirement plans.

Look for MCREA information on our website at: www.mcreaonline.com

Founded in 1977, MCREA keeps members informed about important issues via our newsletters, Facebook postings, MCREA's website and two member meetings each year (one meeting in the Spring and a second meeting in the Fall).

When you retire from county service, a connection continues with the County for your health insurance, retirement plan, cost-of-living increase, life insurance, survivor benefits, and deferred compensation.

If you have any questions, please call us at 301-929-9339 or email us at PresidentMCREA@gmail.com and MCREAmembership@gmail.com. Knowledgeable retirees will respond to your message.

Join us by completing the Membership application form and return it with your check for dues, or go to our website and complete the online form using PayPal. Dues are \$10.00 for two years.

I encourage you to become a member.

The MCREA Board of Directors and I wish you a wonderful retirement.

Sincerely,

Sara

Sara Harris, President, MCREA

Facebook: Montgomery County Retired Employees' Association, Inc.

Website: www.mcreaonline.com